
PRO-FORCE Professional Advancement© and Life-Starters©Annual-July 
Rundown of Leadership/Advancement Seminars: July 2012

Hello Everyone! We hope you're having a fantastic summer, so far. Here is our list 
of Summer Events! Some of you requested that we start adding the day of the 
week to our events calendar so we have done that to accommodate you.

Friday, July 14th: 7PM

Retired Colonel Larry “Chip” McGovern will be at the Wal-Mart in Southfield 
beginning at 6:30 PM to sign copies of his recently released memoir Soldiers 
Fought, Women Taught: The Latter Years of Life which was published by 
Albatross Publishing Co. Colonel McGovern has been a regular attendee at PRO-
FORCE meetings over the last several months. This is his first appearance on the 
events calendar. We are proud to announce his long awaited memoir.



Tuesday, July 23rd: 3-5PM

Linda Davies-Howe returns to the Clio Pubic Library for another installment in her 
series: “Making the Most out of Your Child's Education” In this installment, Linda 
will be going over goals you should have for yourself after your children finish 
college or junior college. Linda will have copies of her five publications for 
purchase. Mild snacks and souvenirs will be provided. There will be a $10 fee 
which can be presented at the door or paid in advance via PAYPAL to 
terry.savilla@gmail.com.

Thursday, August 2nd: 3-5 PM

PRO-FORCE Founder and Director David Prince will host his fourth annual 
Leadership Extravaganza Roundup. This presentation will feature returning 
speakers Glorio Fields, Tim Smith, B.A., Lon Chapman and Andy Stewart. This 
years panel discussion will cover topics such as: Advancement in the Workplace, 
Coping with Elderly in the Workplace and Timespace management in the 
Workplace. This event will be located in the basement of the Rudy Panther 
Memorial Library. Dr. Prince will also be handing out revised versions of the PRO-
FORCE GUIDE TO ADVANCEMENT.  $12.00 seating fee for senior citizens and 
children. Please call 1.888.119.2229 ext. 55 for details or to make reservations.



Saturday, August 4th: 2PM

Pastor Terrald Rashey Retirement Ceremony:

Burton Community Theater (upstairs)

Pastor Rashey has been with Life-Starters© since it's inception in 1999. He has 
led countless panels on leadership and achievement. In 2006, he was given a 
Lifetime Achievement Award from PRO-FORCE. The award was given to him by Dr. 
David Prince himself. This August, we will we gather for an evening of champagne 
and crackers to celebrate the outstanding accomplishments of Pastor Rashey. For 
interesting and admirable quotes by admirers of Pastor Rashey, please visit 
www.godsplannetwork.com and click on Pastor Rashey Farewell.

Friday, August 10th: 7PM 
Flint Municipal Theater (2333 W. Davidson Hwy, Flint, MI 48501)

PRO-FORCE is PROUD TO ANNOUNCE the Life-Starters© First Annual 
Leadership Film Expo. The first film of our inaugural film expo will be a feature 
length presentation by the Clogain Brothers of Knoxville, TN, entitled: Boyhood 
Chasms: Growing Up Next to the Ditch that ExxonMobil Built. This 99 minute 
documentary details the early childhoods of Ronnie and Richard Clogain through 
vintage 8mm footage taken during the 1980s in which their backyard was 
transformed into a virtual cesspool of oil-refinery by-product. Their father, 
refusing to accept a  significant buyout and relocate the family, instead decided to 
force his family through a decade of relatively poor-health. Both Clogain brothers 
will be at this international debut and will promptly be received in the lobby for a 
brief FAQ session. 

Tickets for the first annual film expo can be purchased either by single film 
($8.99USD), or for the entire expo ($119USD). For more information please 
contact Linda Davies-Howe at 1.888.119.2233.

For information on these events see section B of the July Newsletter PRO-FORCE 
Professional Advancement© and Life-Starters©

http://www.godsplannetwork.com/

